
 

 

Louisburg, North Carolina                                        April 24, 2025                     

  

  

On April 23, 2025, Mike Zalewski, Assistant Superintendent of Operations, emailed the Board of 

Education with previously discussed details and attachments regarding the Bid Summary for the 

LMHS HVAC project. Kilian Engineering, serving as the project consultant, reviewed the 

submitted bids and recommended awarding the contract to Alford Mechanical. 

To maintain the project schedule and initiate material procurement, an expedited vote by email 

was requested to approve the award of the LMHS HVAC project contract to Alford Mechanical. 

Mr. Thomas Harris made a motion to approve the recommendation, which was seconded by Mr. 

Chris Perry and unanimously carried. 

 
 
 
 
________________________________________       ________________________________________ 
Meghan Jordan, Chair                                                            Teresa Everett, Clerk to the Board 
                
 
     


